
       JANUARY 
National Cervical Cancer Awareness 

Month 

Worldwide, cervical cancer is the third most common type 

of cancer in women.  It is much less common in the United 

States because of routine Pap smears. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learn The Facts:  

 Almost all cervical cancers are caused by HPV (human papilloma virus).   

FRRH offers Age appropriate vaccination for HPV 

Membership information on the Maine Breast and Cervical Program 

available at both FRRH Medical sites - Assisting qualifying patients 

with age- appropriate cervical cancer screenings regardless of 

insurance or financial status.  
For More Information contact – Joni Michaud LPN @jmichaud@frrh.org or (207) 444-5973  
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